
 HSHS Prom Dress Code 
 

LADIES 
 
If fitted properly, dresses may be strapless or include spaghetti straps. 
 
Backless dresses may reach no lower than the level of the navel. 
 
Two-piece dresses are allowed as long as (4) inches or less of skin is exposed between the 
two pieces, i.e. the top of the skirt/pants and the bottom of the top/blouse. 
 
Dresses with a slit in the skirt may not exceed mid-thigh, which is fingertip length. 
 
Necklines, sides and/or arm holes of dresses must not be cut below the bust line. 
 
Undergarments should not be visible anywhere.  Dresses that include see-through material 
must meet all guidelines of the dress code. 
 
Garments that are excessively tight or low-cut are unacceptable. 
 
 
GENTLEMEN 
 
Shirts must be worn and include sleeves.  Shirts must stay on at all times.  Tuxedos, western 
attire, suits, dress slacks, shirts and ties are acceptable. 
 
 
PLEASE REMEMBER: 
 
If you bring a date from another school, it is YOUR RESPONSIBILITY to make sure they also 
follow the dress code.  It is YOUR RESPONSIBILITY to obtain prior approval from the office for a 
date from another school before purchasing tickets. 
 
The purpose in implementing this dress code is to maintain the integrity and formal 
atmosphere of this event. 
 
In the past, some dress attire that did not meet the criteria may have been admitted. 
Beginning with the Spring 2017 Prom, this dress code will be strictly enforced. Students are 
expected to adhere to the dress code to avoid being turned away at the door.   
 
If there is any question that the attire you have chosen might not meet the standards set by 
the dress code, it is your responsibility to seek prior approval from administration. 
 
HSISD has a “Cinderella’s Closet available for any student, both boys and girls, who needs 
help in acquiring prom wear. For information on “Cinderella’s Closet” please inquire in the 
high school office. 
 


